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December 7, iy83

Mr. Glen MacLeod 
Thé University of Connecticut 
Department of English 
32 Hillside Avenue
Waterbury, Connecticut 06710
Dear Mr. MacLeod:

I am in receipt of your request for 
any information I might have regarding 
Fairfield Porter and Wallace Stevens/

Unfortunately, I nave nothing to 
contribute to your research. However, I 
do wish you the best of luck in your 
endeavors.

Yours very truly,

Eliot Porter


